
Dear 3 Oak and 3 Ash, 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend. Thank you so 

much for getting in touch last week. If you haven’t been 

in touch yet, please make sure you do so by the end of 

this week. 

For the week beginning 15th June, please continue with 

the Trolls Unit – some of you may be doing less/more 

than what we are “setting” so please feel free to work 

through this at a pace that suits you. As always, if you 

can, try to use some of the new words you came across 

in last week’s tasks in these week’s tasks.  

Here is the link to Oak academy: 
https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-3#subjects  

I know some of you really enjoyed the activities on here 

and parents were grateful to have a ‘teacher’!  

The White Rose Maths for this week is all uploaded to 

the folder for this week’s learning. I have also uploaded 

the answer sheets again. 

I have also uploaded a comprehension task for this week 

– Pet Care of a Guinea Pig. Work your way through 

these questions at your own pace. 

As it’s the last term of the year, we would of course be 

having Sports Day. Mr Whitbread has created a virtual 

for you to take part in! Your results will need to be 

recorded and whilst this would probably be easier to 

print and fill in, this would be superb practise for maths 

– recording statistics. Creating your own tables and 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-3#subjects


recording the data accurately will be a brilliant maths 

activity for this week. But most of all, have fun and 

enjoy! 

Looking forward to catching up with you and hearing 

about what you have been up to. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Dakers and Miss Baillie  


